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Dear TAS Community, 
 
In light of the Seattle School District closing and growing concerns over the novel coronavirus, 
we are canceling van transportation to TAS training sessions for the remainder of the season. We 
understand that this may place additional hardship on families in an already tough time, but our 
goal is to protect the health of our athletes and families an avoid situations that may cluster 
athletes together in an enclosed space. We are also canceling van transportation and team 
lodging for Northwest Cup Finals on April 2nd through 5th. If this race does continue as 
scheduled, we would recommend you stay at the Mt. Bachelor Village.  
 
At this point in time, there are a lot of unknowns with regards to mountain operations, race 
schedules, etc... I have already reached out to PNSA leadership regarding potential changes to 
the spring race schedule and will update you with any changes as they arise. As of this time, we 
are not canceling TAS training sessions but will be reevaluating things on a daily basis. Please 
check your email frequently for important updates and changes.  
 
We don't have all the answers at this time, but we do have some resources for you. We hope 
everyone is staying safe in this unprecedented time. As always, please feel free to reach out to 
me with any questions.  
 
Best,  
Chris  

 
 

Chris Loewy                                       
TAS Program Director  


